
,+t-'" SE!o'VIC~'S(/J' 

Public Health Service (~4 ~ DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 

Centers for Disease Control ;~~~ Issue Date: May 25, 2007 and Prevention (CDC) 
National Institute for Occupational 

Safety and Health (NIOSH) 
From: National Personal Protective 

Technology Laboratory (NPPTL) 
P.O. Box 18070 
Pittsburgh, PA 15236-0070 

Heinz W. Ahlers 
Chief, Technology Evaluation Branch 
National Personal Protective Technology Laboratory 

Phone: 
Fax: 

412-386-4000 
412-386-4051 

Subject: NIOSH Approval TC-84A-4250 revoked 

RESPIRATOR USERS NOTICE 

Subject: NIOSH Has Revoked Nitta S.A. Corporation's Approval TC-84A-4250. This 
approval was for the Nitta S.A. Corporation's Model 9510-1 N95 Filtering Facepiece 

The National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH) wishes to inform respirator 

users that the NIOSH certificate of approval TC-84A-4250 for Nitta S. A. Corporation's Model 

9510-1 N95 filtering facepiecehas been revoked as of May 25, 2007. Please see the attached 

photograph of the Nitta model 9510-1 N95 respirator. 


A NIOSH approval is issued to a respirator only after it has been evaluated in the laboratory and 

found to comply with all the requirements of Title 42, Code ofFederal Regulations (CFR), 

Part 84. Nitta S. A. Corporation has failed to meet these requirements; therefore, 

TC-84A-4250 is no longer certified and approved by NIOSH. 


Revocation of this approval means that the Nitta S. A. Corporation's Model 9510-1 N95 filtering 

facepiece (TC-84A-4250) will no longer be listed as NIOSH-approved respirators. Revocation 

also means that respirators bearing this NIOSH approval number TC-84A-4250 may no longer 

be manufactured, assembled, sold, distributed, or used. 
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